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Covanta Marion can not be allowed to burn thousands of tons of imported medical 

waste while taking advantage of weaker municipal trash incinerator regulations. 

Oregon can no longer be a dumping ground for the toxic pollution that other states 

don’t want 

The solution is to pass HB 488. This would require municipal solid waste that 

exceeds specified amounts of hospital, medical or infectious waste in a calendar year 

to meet federal emissions limits for the incineration of hospital, medical or infectious 

waste. 

Thank you for continuing the fight to strengthen Oregons air pollution laws and 

improving air quality for present and future generations. 

 


